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20 August 2004

Jon Stubbs
Director – Student Services

UWA

Email:
jstubbs@admin.uwa.edu.au 
Dear Jon,
Callista Graduate and Secondment “Sabbatical” Programs

I am pleased to advise that Callista has initiated two exciting programs that ensure we continue to build core products that meet client needs, leverage the skills and talents of people and offer development opportunities for staff in the higher education sector.

The first of these initiatives is the introduction of a Graduate Program.  It is anticipated that we will employ six Graduates from our client universities to work with our development staff ensuring that they gain an excellent grounding and working knowledge of IT development.  The graduates would be employed on a full time and continuing basis and we would expect that following the initial twelve month training period they would move into Analyst Programmer, Quality Assurance or Business Analyst roles.  These graduate appointments provide excellent career opportunities.

I enclose a Position Description for the Graduate Program and request that you forward this to the relevant recruitment area.  Contact and position details are outlined on the cover page of the document.

The second initiative is in direct response to requests from client institutions that the considerable skill base in the sector be leveraged by way of providing a “sabbatical” with Callista for career development of the individual and benefit of the products the company manufactures.  The opportunity will be provided by way of a secondment. that will range in length from six to twelve months.  This opportunity will strengthen the knowledge of university business within Callista and ensure that university staff return to their work place with a thorough understanding of the products they work on in a commercial, but collegiate environment.

The ability to utilise staff from within your university will enable Callista to be better informed and more responsive to your needs.  The knowledge and expertise that your staff bring to Callista will allow them to be assigned immediately to current projects, including Project Lighthouse (DEST Reforms Development). Business Analysts, System Experts – Functional or Technical and Project Managers are the kind of skills being sought.

For this to progress I would like you to consider the suitability of this arrangement within your work group and discuss the possibility of a secondment with relevant staff. If you believe that you have staff interested in taking up this exciting opportunity, please ask them to forward a resume outlining their experience.  This should be accompanied by a letter of support from their Manager.  We will then follow this up with an interview to ensure that the recommended staff member would fit into our culture and team balance.

Callista would of course meet all salary and on costs as well as reasonable relocation expenses for any staff successful in obtaining a secondment position.  The positions are at our Geelong office.

If you require any further information regarding either the Graduate Program or the Secondment please feel free to contact me.  I look forward to discussing these exciting opportunities with you in the coming weeks.

Yours faithfully
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Tina Price

General Manager, Business & Organisation Capability

